Meetft Suzanne...

Hello. My name is Suzanne and | am a single mom of two boys. | work full time
and | will be graduating on January 31, 2015 with my bachelor’s degree in
Management. My son, Zavier, has been attending the Stella Sanford Child
Care since May 2012. He transitioned from the infant center to the preschool
when he turned two years old in March, 2014. As a mother, my natural instinct
is to protect and care for my boys. | want nothing more than to always keep
them safe. It was a very hard adjustment for me to leave my three month old
son in the care of strangers. Erika was excellent through the entire process.
Although | am sure it was repetitive and maybe a bit bothersome, | asked
many questions and requested a visit to the Infant Center before it was open
for the school year. In true Erika fashion, she came through for me. She
answered all my questions, gave suggestions, and gave me the tour as
requested. She calmed my fears and in turn, | trusted her and the staff to care
for my son. Zavier loves preschool! He is very comfortable with the staff. He is
learning a lot and it gives him the social interaction he needs with other
children his age. | also love the fact that the staff reads to him every day. |
trust they will always take good care of him and make sure he is safe. My
other son, Cielos, also attended Stella for preschool when he was three years
old. He still comes in with me to pick up Zavier so he can visit with his former
teachers. | work with the community in social work. | am an Employment
Specialist for the American Indian Council. | refer many clients to Stella
Sanford Child Care. It is important for parents to have comfort in knowing
their child will be safe and taken care of. | am able to speak from experience. |
am very grateful for Erika, the staff, and the Stella Sanford Child Care. They
give me the peace of mind | need to continue to work, grow, and provide for
my family. | appreciate all they do for us. Thank you so much for everything!

Sincerely,

Suzanne Woodruff



